
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 
   

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF DATE FOR KICKOFF WORKSHOP IN 
FORMAL CASE 1130 TO OCTOBER 1 

 
 

August 10, 2015 
 
FORMAL CASE NO. 1130, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO 
MODERNIZING THE ENERGY DELIVERY SYSTEM FOR INCREASED 
SUSTAINABILITY 
 
 

1.  On June 12, 2015, the Public Service Commission of the District of 
Columbia (“Commission”) opened this proceeding to identify technologies and policies 
that can modernize our energy delivery system for increased sustainability and make it 
more reliable, efficient, cost-effective and interactive.1  At that time, the Commission     
invited the public to file initial comments on the preliminary scope of the proceeding and 
discuss whether and to what extent the scope of this proceeding should be expanded or 
refined.2  Also, the Commission announced that it would hold a Kickoff Workshop for 
interested persons on September 22, 2015, to set out an initial overview of the current 
energy distribution system in the District and to discuss the future plans for this 
Commission investigation.  Due to the fact that September 22 is the start of Yom Kippur, 
the Kickoff Workshop scheduled on that day will be rescheduled for October 1, 2015, at 
10:00 AM in the Commission’s Hearing Room at 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800, 
Washington, D.C. 20005.        
 
 

1  Formal Case No. 1130, In the Matter of the Investigation Into Modernizing the Energy Delivery 
System for Increased Sustainability, Order No. 17912, rel. June 12, 2015.    
 
2  The comment period ends August 31, 2015.  Comments should be submitted in writing to: Brinda 
Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 
1325 G Street, N.W. Suite 800, Washington, DC 20005 or psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov.   
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